

Think Green!

April 10, 2018

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (WUTC) Chandler Plaza Building 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA. 98504-7250 State Of WASH.
JTIL. AND TRANSP.
COMMISSION

Dear Sirs:

Subject:

2017 Class "A & B" Annual Report - G-237

We have been working diligently in the preparations for filing the annual report for Waste Management of Washington, Inc. (G-237), however due to the extensive nature of compiling the company's information for the eleven hauling districts, two landfills, and several other recycling and transfer station facilities in Washington State it is doubtful that we will be able to complete the annual report by May 1st. Consequently, we respectfully request that Commission waive WAC 480-70-071 and grant an extension to file our annual report by June 1, 2018.

The extension to file our annual report will not delay the payment of the fees due. Prior to May 1, 2018 we will mail our check for \$677,177. This check will represent the regulatory fee of .51% on the estimated 2017 gross intrastate operating revenue of \$132,779,819 for Waste Management of Washington, Inc. We will determine whether or not there is any remaining amount due either to the WUTC or to the Company at the time we submit the 2017 Class "A & B" Annual Report.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (425) 814-7840.

Respectfully,

Michael A. Weinstein

Senior Pricing Manager, Pacific Northwest Market Area

CC:

Joe Krukowski